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To the brave men and women of Terrebonne General Medical Center (TGMC), 

As our community and nation join together to whether the storm of these 
unprecedented times, the Board of Commissioners and I are truly grateful for the 
team we have in place here at Terrebonne General Medical Center. We 
appreciate how our TGMC family has accepted the challenge to give our patients 
the ultimate compassion coupled with the very best science available.  Our 
community, your community, stands supportive and ever so proud of TGMC and 
people that give it a heart.  

We thank you for your courage, strength, persistence and working tirelessly 
during this most unpredictable situation.  I realize that TGMC has overcome many 
challenges over the years, nothing has ever stopped us from moving forward and 
hopefully soon, we will move beyond this as well.  We know that our team and its 
leadership is resilient and we will get through this together and stronger than 
ever. This quote is indicative of our team at TGMC: 

On a team it is not the strength of the individual players, but it is the strength of 
the unit and how they all function together. Bill Belichick  

The Board Members and I are standing with you.  We are kept very informed and 
are assisting the administrative team in decisions where needed. The leadership 
at TGMC is very capable in guiding the organization, and as Board Members, we 
are very confident in their abilities. It is very important to us that we assure that 
you have all of the staff, tools, and supplies needed for these patients.   

We keep you in our prayers, support you wholeheartedly in our community, and 
are most appreciative of the work you do.   

Sincerely,  

 

Michael Fakier, TGMC Board Chairman  

on Behalf of the TGMC Board of Commissioners  


